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Friday 25 October 2024
Message from the Head of School

Dear parents,

It has been a wonderful first half-term of this academic year. Your children have 
worked extremely hard and I can see so much progress in every class in the school. In 
the final celebration assembly of the half-term today, we talked about all the 
fantastic achievements they have had in the past few weeks, whether it is becoming 
DOJO MASTER, receiving a ‘Star of the Week’ award and so much more.

After half-term, we will be inviting parents to celebration assemblies earlier. If your 
child is to receive an award, we will aim to let you know a week in advance.

I just wanted to give a special mention to the wonderful staff here at Conway School. 
We are fortunate to have such kind, dedicated, knowledgeable staff working with 
your amazing children. Please do continue to thank them for constantly going over 
and beyond to ensure your children are happy and safe at school.

Today also marks a sad occasion as we say farewell to Mrs Idrees, who will be leaving 
for pastures new after 4 years at Conway. Her calm, caring, approachable attitude will 
be dearly missed by pupils, staff and parents and we wish her well for the future!

Have a wonderful half term break with your children!

A reminder that we come back to school on TUESDAY 5 November 2024.

Mr Gunchala



STARS OF THE TERM

Nur: Jannat 
RAL: Wajid 
RS: Deen 
1D: Zaynah
1A: Zara
2R: Mohamed
2K: Tahira
3S: Kevin
3B: Tasneem

4HK: Umar
4N: Daniyal
5S: Yousef
5A: Maryama
6D: Zara
6A: Hadiyah
6W: Umaimah



Pupil Attendance
Well done to all those who are in school every 
day, making the most of their learning 
opportunities.

Well done to Class 4N for winning the 
attendance trophy for this half term, 
beating 2R by 0.1%!!

1D: 93%
1A: 96%
2R: 98%
2K: 96%
3S: 95%
3B: 97%

4HK: 94%
4N: 98%
5S: 97%
5A: 94%
6D: 97%
6A: 97%



Messages
ASDA's 'Cashpot for schools'

After-school clubs
We hope to have our Rugby Club up and running again from 11 November. 
Our Netball Club will run from Tuesday 5 November, and our Aikido Club will 
launch from 12 November.
Please wait for confirmation from Mr Davies if your child has been successful in 
getting a space in club, or if they are on a waiting list.

Year 6 Secondary Transfer – DEADLINE 31 October 2024
Children born between 1 September 2013 and 31 August 2014 are due to transfer 
to secondary school in September 2025. Each year the School Admissions Team 
receives late applications from families who advise they were not aware of the 
process. Families who apply late are less likely to be offered one of their 
preferred schools. The deadline for applications is during half term. If you require 
any help in applying, please contact the School Office ASAP.

Parent Workshops / Y4 Assembly
One of the highlights of the term was the FABULOUS assembly by the Year 4 
children. All about classifying living things. Well done to the staff and children for 
a wonderful performance!
Year 5 also had their parent workshop this week! Well done all!



Conway Crew!
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